
The meeting was called to order and committee reports were called for by 
M~. Heriford, President. 

Mrs. Haines of the Show Committee reported that she is waiting for confirma­
tion on new Planters Warehouse for forthcoming show. The alternative would be the 
Durham County Stadium. 

Mrs. Bullock of Obedience Committee read two letters she had received. 

Mrs. Copely of Breeder's Information pleaded for information of new litters. 

Mr. Winberry of the Education Committee is still trying to obtain the clerk's 
library. 

Hr. Smith of the Hatch Committee reported that all \vas ready for the match. 

Mr. Haines of Tailwaggers reoorted that Roanoke accepted as members. Also, 
the next Tailwaggers meeting might be in Durham if no one else ~·muld have it. 

Mrs. Tolbert of Nembership read the three ne~.r applications for membership. Mr. 
and Mrs. \<lilliam Donelan, Mr. and Mrs. Dave 'Poe, Dr. and Mrs. Frank ~.Jilkes were all 
voted on and accepted. 

Under the order of old business, the Board \vould continue to consider Show 
Handling Committee changes and the Board has asked Mr. ~·linberry to look into addin~ 
machine prices. 

Under the order of new business, there was a recommendation from the Board 
that we forego the DKC Hatch and substitute a fall show. Miss Vaughn placed this in 
the form of a motion and Mr. Burgess second it. Discussing followed. There being no 
negative arguments the motion was voted on and carried. Therefore, the Durham Kennel 
Club will substitute a fall show for the fall match. It was assumed that the Board 
would discuss the appointment of a new committee for the fall show at the next meeting. 

It was requested that if anyone has any Club property pive the information to 
Bill Tolbert. Mrs. Bullock asked for an old record player to be used for distrac­
tions in obedience training. 

Special notices included the request that we ahravs use purchase orders and 
that all trophy contributions be in by Thanksp,iving. 

There being no further business the meetin~ was turned over to the oropram chair­
man who then introduced Mr. Robert Peters, president of the Danville Kennel Club. He 
presented an interesting lecture on Irish Terriers using two of his own for demonstration 
purposes. 

Respectfully submitted, 


